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Harrison H. Schmitt 
Cabinet Secretary-Designee 

Susana Martinez 
Governor Daniel Sanchez 

Acting Division Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

January 26, 2011 

David P. Spencer 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Chaparral Resources, L.L.C. 
701 Cedar Lake Blvd. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73114 

Re: Request for Extension of Iniection Operations into the Houston "A" Well No. 1 (API No. 30-025-
07202) Pursuant to Order No. SWD-576. 

Dear Mr. Spencer: 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received your letter of January 14, 2011, regarding the above 
referenced subject on January 20, 2011. The OCD has reviewed your request and hereby extends the 
date for the re-commencement of injection operations into this well on or before January 26, 2012. 

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Ezeanyim at (505)-476-3467. 

Sincerely. 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division District Office - Hobbs 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive • Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Phone (505) 476-3440 • Fax (505) 476-3462 • www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD 


